

Avon Park and Recreation Commission

2019 JUN 26 A 11: 21

TOWN OF AVON

65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322

TOWN CLERK

Dan Hart Vice Chairperson Ben Chapman Commissioner Barbara Littlefield Commissioner Carl Fischer Chairperson Stephen McCarthy Commissioner Jessica Delorey Secretary

June 11th, 2019

The Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30pm with members Carl Fischer, Ben Chapman, Barbara Littlefield and Dan Hart present.

Minutes from the May 28th, 2019 meeting was approved with corrections.

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

Ben gave the board members an update on all activities planned for FMN and informed them that he purchased the movie, The Lego Movie 2.

SUMMER PROGRAM

Barbara made a motion to accept Jen's recommendation to accept Brooke's application for councilor. Dan 2nd the motion with all members in favor.

STOYAC

George from STOYAC met with the board to discuss the upcoming STOYAC season. He requested use of the Civic Center on Monday, September 16th for basketball sign-ups. He discussed use of the Avon Middle/High school and dates/times needed for the 2019/2020 basketball season.

SWINGS

Barbara made a motion to order 10 new replacement swings for the Butler and Miller Tracy playgrounds. Dan 2nd the motion with all members in favor.

TENNIS COURTS

Dan will be in contact with Terry Edwards to discuss the rehab of the tennis courts. He will reach out to other companies and receive quotes.

MULCE

The board will follow-up with Avon DPW about ordering mulch for all 3 playgrounds.

YEAR-END

FY19 Year-end encumbrances and carry overs were discussed.

Our next meeting will be June 25, 2019

Respectfully submitted,

Jessie Delorey O Recording Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation.